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Comments: Hello,

I would like to express my opposition to the project on Holland Lake. This area of our Forest Service land has
been a quiet home to Holland Lake Lodge since the 1920's. While this means that, yes, structures and lodging
has been at this location for a long time, it does not mean that this new proposed project should just be pushed
through. The whole feel of the area will be completely different and bring more people, pollution, and
environmental impacts to an area that is desirable to visit, hike, and stay at precisely because of the absence of
these things. Please don't commercialize our forest land to such a degree that we lose what attracts the citizens
of Montana and other states to this area in the first place. There are plenty of other less pristine places to lodge
people in great numbers within our state. Thank you.

David E. Morris



